
 
July 9, 2024 

Associate Vice President Surveillance Department,  
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
'Exchange Plaza’, C-1, Block G,  
Bandra - Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400051 
Scrip Symbol: LPDC 
 
Ref: Your letter no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/14490 dated July 08, 2024 
Subject: Reply to the Clarification sought on Movement in Price 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We are in receipt of your e-mail dated 08th July, 2024 (Ref: Captioned Letter) on the above referred subject. 
In this regard we hereby submit that: 

 
1. the Company has made all the necessary disclosures in a timely and accurate manner in conformity with 

the principles governing disclosures and obligations in accordance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 from time to time. The Company has not 
withheld any material information / event that in our opinion would have a bearing on the price/volume 
behavior in our scrips.  
 

2. the price movement in the scrip of the Company could be purely due to the market conditions 
 

3. the Company will continue to inform the stock exchanges about any price sensitive information as 
required under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 
2015 from time to time. 

 
We request you to take the above information on record and acknowledge the same. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Landmark Property Development Company Limited  
 
 
Ankit Bhatia 
Company Secretary 
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